
HEERF Student Emergency Financial Aid Quarterly Report

ARP  – HEERF III, quarter ending December 31, 2021

Through the American Rescue Plan Act, 2021 (ARP), MATC received $18,512,527 for Student
Emergency Financial Aid Grants.

MATC used a consistent methodology to determine eligibility and administer ARP student
emergency financial aid. 100% of the assistance to students was provided by federal funds. On
September 9, 2021, 12,964 Fall semester students were identified as eligible to receive assistance
and invited to apply.

Between October 1, 2021 and December 31, 2021, a total of $275,708 in ARP emergency
assistance was distributed to 319 students.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1BjWJcoz_ik7KbjQF9PxJhMyukT9rp3JycDClsP0QYnY/edit?usp=sharing

